Sustainable CAPE

Sustainable CAPE is sending out a warm "Thank You" to everyone who has helped us along our way.
And that is a lot of you! We are very appreciative of your support and participation over the years. We
want to share some Sustainable CAPE highlights from the past year... so many of you have helped to
make our work and reach our goals to grow!

In 2014 Sustainable CAPE:

« Was featured in a NY Times Mark Bittman article (along with NYC and DC)

+ Won a $35K grant from MDAR for local food access for children and elders

* Linked with the Orleans Farmers’ Market for SNAP Doubling Programs

+ Expanded our Farmer-in-the-School Program from Truro to the Wellfleet Elementary School

« Shared our Children’s Community Garden 4-H art exhibit, which won Best-in-Show at the Barnstable
County Fair!

We missed the Ag Fair, but we have made great strides to deepen our educational content. We are
now partnered with AmeriCorps to produce Ag Fair 2015!

Wishing you all the best for a happy, healthy and delicious new year!
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